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27th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents,   
  
It is almost time for our Autumn Term parents' evening consultations where we celebrate 
your child’s successes and how they have settled into their new classes this year. It is a 
wonderful opportunity to have some time with your child’s class teacher to discuss their 
start to their curriculum learning as well as their social and emotional targets.   
  
These will be held on Monday the 10th and Wednesday the 12th of October 2022 (except 
Swallows which will be Monday 10th and Thursday 13th of October 2022).   

  
To book your slot between 3:30 and 5:50 on these days, please log into you’re ‘My Child 
At School’ App (MCAS) and choose Parents Evening from the panel on the left-hand 
side. You will then be able to choose the time and date that suits. If you have two or more 
children at Dartington Academy, you will need to do this for each one. The consultations 
will be face to face, but if you would prefer a telephone call, please let us know and 
teachers will book those in at another time.   
  
Each slot is 10 minutes long, so we ask for your support in arriving on time and there will 
be a member of staff supporting teachers, so we don’t run over. If you think that you will 
need more time allocated, please contact your child’s teacher in advance so they can 
arrange this for you.   
  
The consultations will be held in the following classrooms.   
  
Swallows’ classroom: Wrens, Robins, Swallows  
Kingfishers’ classroom: Starlings, Kingfishers  
The Lighthouse classroom: Tawny Owls, Nightingales, Woodpeckers  
Swifts’ classroom: Swifts, Red Kites  
  
When you arrive at the school, please come through the main gate, as usual, and there 
will be chairs on the Astroturf outside the classrooms to sit and wait. The teachers will call 
you into the classroom once they are ready for you.  
  
  
Best wishes   
Mrs Huish   
Head Teacher   
  
 


